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January b, 1955

Union Board Meeting No. 15
The president called the meeting to order at 7:10 P,M, No one was absent., The
minutes were read and approved.

Lyman Smith gave the treasurer's report.
Mr, Smith urged Board members to get 'bheir monthly reports and hours' in,

Norm Schnell suggested to Stan Dicksoh that the Union receive more publicity over
the Union-sponsored radio shows,

Jim Fitzpatrick suggested that Christmas Cards be sent by the Union next year. Ted
Pincus said that he would check the possibility.

Dale Miller brought up the question of the table tennis club., The Student Building
was considered as a place to play, and Dale said that he would look into it.

Stan Dickson announced that Dave Brubeck will definitely play on c'ampus March 2.

Jim Fitzpatrick asked that the lMen's Lounge be kept open an hour or two later dur
final weeke Mr, Smith said that it would be open longer. Norm also asked if some
of the other rooms could be made available for mixed groups to study in during final
weeks Mr, Smith said that this could be done in some of the rooms not already
reserved. ‘

Ted Pincus said that he had received several complaints on the staff in the
Commons. He said the main complaints were that the Commons was short of help and
that the staff had a poor attitude. Ted also gave a report on the publicity of
the Faculty Follies, Besides the usual publicity he said that the Fall Carnival
billboard is being revamped to serve for the Faculty Follies, As further publicity,
he said that they are going to try to have a few excerpts from the show at a
basketball game or some other popular place, ‘

Jerry Montgomery anndunced that plans for the card section for the basketball games
have been dropped., He said that there will be two basketball pep rallies; one
February 18 and the other March L. Jim Fitzpatrick suggested that the cheerleaders
try to hold down poor sportsmenship a little more.
Jean Thiery said that plan are being made for a student art exhibite.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 P.M,

Respectfully submitted,

Marjorie Boyd
Secretary

February 8, 1955
Union Board Meeting No. 16
The president Norm Schnell called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M, Lyman Smith

was absent, The minutes were not read,

Norm Schnell suggested that we have a long meeting soon. It was decided to have the




meeting at Ann Marshall's house Tuesday, February 15th, The board will york on
the Constitution at that meeting.

Ted Pincus reported that the Union is sending out valentines. He requested that
board members turn in names of people to whom they wished these cards sent., Ted
also said that the "Faculty Follies" and the Brubeck Concert have been publicized
the last four weeks and that posters on the "Faculty Follies" were being put up

immediately.

Stan Dickson said that the disc jockeys were going to meet in order to plan an
organized promotion campaign for the Union. He also said that faculty members were
being sent letters to read in their classes publicizing the "Faculty Follies",

Amne Marshall announced that the Sauter-Finnegan Band will play for the Mardi Gras
March 1llth,

Dan Geist told board members that the Chairman's Council is going to start meeting
every week rather than bi-monthly. A question was raised of discontinuing the
Union membership cards givenot at enrollment, Dan said he would look into the
cost of these cards.

Jerry Montgomery suggested that the membership cards were more of a publicity move,
He also said that we was working on making the Crimson Bull an offical mascot of the
University.

Jean Thiery reported on the placues. She said they would cost between $10,00 and $15,00,

and the individual housing units will pay for their own crests. They will be hung
in the Commons-and transferred to the new building when it is completed,

Dick Cardwell. annowaced that there will be four more Coffee Hours this semester.
Ted .Pincu announced that Sue Ledden is the new editor of the Union Press. She will

call board members for information soon, and Ted urged that we give her a great deal
of information.

Carol Creeed introduced Professor Ross who gave a report on the "Faculty Follies",
The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 P.M,
] Respectfully submitted,

Marjorie Boyd
Secretary

February 15, 1955

Union Board Meeting No. 17
The president Norm Schnell called the meeting to order at 7:15 P.M., Jim Fitzpatrick
was absent. The minutes were read and corrected.

Norm announced that the meeting and dinner at Anne Marshall's house will be next
Tuesday, February 22,

Norm urged board members to continue introducing their chairmen‘and having them
talk at board meetings. Norm also raised the question of hours earned by athletic
ushers in relation to service awards. Since the maximum number of hours that can
be earned in the activity is six hours less than the required fifty, it was felt



